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17th December 2013


FROM TRACY MORAA 
TO SPONSOR LARA HANSDOTTIR

Dear Sponsor Lara,

RE: DAP REPORT FOR TWO MONTHS FROM OCTOBER TO NOVEMBER 2013

Warm greetings from Tracy Moraa! 

Moraa has been doing good as the third term children were busy with their education performance, to enable them join new classes. Moraa did well and was promoted to a new class. 

We also went with Moraa to see wild animals. She was happy and had many questions about wild animals if not locked in café, could jump and eat little children like her. She was happy but afraid when she reaches to lion, which was roaring with big mouth. 

The celebration was for all Kenyans to celebrate 50 years after independence; also we concluded children to be happy like adults and children to understand why Kenya has a Jubilee. 

Thanks you for sponsoring Tracy. 

Best regards, 


Lucy Odipo.


